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9th September 2022 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parent, 

ST HILDA’S HOUSE OUTING 
THURSDAY 15TH SPETEMBER 2022 

 
This letter is a reminder that the House Outing is on Thursday 15th September 2022 as noted in the 
school calendar.  
 
We are delighted to confirm that we will be going out for an evening meal at Meze in Ellesmere and 
there is no charge for this trip.  We will be departing at approximately 5.40pm and the estimated 
time of arrival back at College will be 8.00pm. 
 
If you have any queries regarding this trip, please do not hesitate to get in touch with your daughter’s 
Tutor. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
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